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To HRH Prince Leonard and family 

 

  

Please accept our deepest sympathy on the loss of HRH Princess Shirley; not only 

a devoted wife, mother, grandmother and great grandmother as well as 

the Matriarch of the Principality of Hutt River, but an inspiration and exceptional 

role model for all women as well. 

  

We shall miss her presence at the table where we shared many conversations, 

laughter and learned much from her. It has been an honour to have known her. 

  

May remembering the good times you shared with her ease your loss and enable 

her to rest in peace as you continue your journeys through life. 

 

  

Always remembered. 
 

Lord Steven Baikie KGCRO, ADC, DSF, RHRL 

Dame Christina Baikie DCSOL 

The Hon. Sir Phillip Baikie KIOM 

Hayley, James and Deborah Baikie 

 

 

Merry Meet, Merry Part, SO MOTE IT BE! 

BLESSED BE! 

 

Lord Steven G.P. Baikie KGCRO 
Earl of Tankerness 

 

&  
 

Dame Christina M. Baikie DCSOL 
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